
Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers 
July 8 2024 meeting 

 
 

Meeting was called to order 
 
Secretary report was given and accepted. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
Mower is ready to go if anyone has time to mow.  Dean has done from Fenwood to Highway P so far.  
Mowing will need to be done at Burma also.  Grading will need to be done on the Burma trails also. 
 
Since it is the beginning of the fiscal period there is money again to work on the storm damage on the 
trails.  The Edgar trail from P to Big Rapids Road needs the most but there is cleanup needed on both the 
Edagr and Burma trails.  If anyone has time to work just let Dean or Cindy know when, what equipment 
and which trail was worked on.  Dean 714-297-2408 or dean.manecke@gmail.com.  Cindy 7125-581-
2468 or cindy.manecke@gmail.com. 
 
Elections will be held next month for the following:  
 
Vice President – currently held by Brian Manecke 
Secretary – currently held by Cindy Manecke 
2 directors – currently held by Leon Werner and Dale Strasser 
 
Membership renewals will be due in August.  If you have recently joined you are considered paid.  A 
membership form will be attached with this letter if you need to renew your membership 
 
Blower still needs painting if anyone has time to do this.  Contact Dean 715-297-2408 if interested. 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
Next meeting will be held on Monday August 12th 7:00 at Fenwood Village hall. 
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